
  

 

Media Statement 

23 March 2016 

Muslims Australia (AFIC) condemns Brussels terror attack 

and stands in solidarity with the people of Belgium. 

 

“I received in horror the news of yet another attack by the anti-Muslim group that is 

referred to as ISIS against innocent travellers at Brussels airport.  My heart goes out to 

the victims and their loved ones, we stand with you as one.” Said Mr. Hafez Kassem, 

president of Muslims Australia (AFIC). 

 

“I call on the international community, Muslims as well people of other faiths or no 

faith, to stand united against all forms of terror, to confront it and to reject it with one 

voice.” Said Mr. Kassem. 

 

“The world community, including especially Muslim nations, has been united in its war 

against ISIS.  ISIS has indiscriminately killed Muslims alongside people of other faiths 

and ideologies.  We must remain united in the face of this latest attack in Brussels.  We 

must make sure that the terrorists do not divide us.”  Said Mr. Keysar Trad, Muslims 

Australia’s newly elected treasurer. 
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